White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting


September 13, 2010

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:32 p.m. on September 13, 2010.  Roll call as follows:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, Zoning Administrator Kenneth Chamberlain, Eric Jungel from the Ingham County Sheriffs Dept, and Richard Morrison.  The invocation was given by Trustee Graf.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of the August 9, 2010 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  

Adrian Newland representing the Dansville Soccer (517) 589-0192 asked us how to go about making improvements to the fields.  She was directed to Mark Collins who we have contracted to maintain the fields.  Also, she was instructed to inform Gary Cosgray if and when they are planning to make improvements.  She also said she would get us a soccer schedule.  Soccer games will start Saturday 18th at 10:30 a.m.

Eric Jungel from the Ingham County Sheriffs Department gave his report.

Kenneth Chamberlain gave his report.  It was decided to revoke Mr. Raicas special use permit if all delinquent personal property taxes are not paid immediately.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.                                     

Meeting adjourned at 8:16 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

